
Hello, 
Community Rebuilders has spent all available funds for 2022 and I am attaching a final status report 
here. We want to thank you for your partnership this year and for your continued support of our work 
with Kent County Veterans. We hear many encouraging comments from Veterans about how this 
funding supports their achievement of goals. Most of the Veterans we are able to help with this funding 
have faced unexpected setbacks and challenges. This funding and their hard work furthers their journey 
on their way back to stable housing and a successful life. One US Army Veteran utilized this assistance to 
help furnish a new apartment where he and his 2 young sons moved. He reports that his children are 
happy, the older one is in school, the younger one is in daycare and he has a full time job! Comments on 
his feedback survey included, “Thank you, my family finally feels like we are moving forward in life!”  
We look forward to partnering again in 2023 if funding is available! 
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